
From: Ruth Mason
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Proposed 2023 taxes
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 11:33:14 AM

Hello,

I recently received the 2023 Proposed Property Tax for Ramsey County.
As I will be unable to attend December Public Hearing meetings, 
I am writing to ask the Council to reconsider the increases proposed.

Our taxes rose 19.2%

That is a very large increase in one year.  It seems excessive.
Thank you for looking at the proposed taxes and making changes.

Sincerely,

Ruth Mason
310 Selby Avenue
St. Paul.  55102
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